
We are happy to announce that the 2013 meeting on Statistical Methods for (post-) Genomics Data (SMPGD) will take place at the
campus of the VU University, Amsterdam. 
This annual workshop has grown from a French meeting of statisticians dedicated to the analysis of high-throughtput data
towards an event with many international contributions. 
This workshop aims at gathering statisticians, bioinformaticians and biologists to discuss new statistical methodology for the
analysis of genomics data and challenging, new types of genomics data requiring further development of such methodology. 
This is a 2-day workshop, with invited and contributed sessions. More than 100 people usually participate each year. 

The previous edition was in Lyon

(https://lbbe.univ-
lyon1.fr/sites/default/0les/styles/img__1280x768__image_scale__crop_main/public
/media/images/arton4475.png?itok=dd3tpjlX)
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